PAKISTAN AIR LINE PILOTS' ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED WITH :
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOT'S ASSOCIATIONS &
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION.

NOTICE

AMNNUAL GEMERAL BODY MEETING - 2018

Dear PALPA Members: - March 06, 2019.
aSale AL

This is to inform you that the Annual General Body Meeting held on
Saturday the 23" February 2019, was adjourned due to lack of quorum.

In view of the above, the Executive Committee has decided to re-convene
the Annual General Body Meeting of the Pakistan Air Line Pilots” Association
on Saturday the 16" March 2019 at 1500hrs at PALPA House, Karachi (shall
be considered as in continuation of AGM held on Saturday 23" February
2019) followed by a Hi-Tea.

Owing to the importance and significance of the Annual General Body
Meeting, all members are requested to ensure their attendance.

With Best Regards,
M) @R

Capt. Ali Mansoocb
GENERAL SECRETARY
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